
Your negotiating team met with the employer virtually on 
January 18 to begin bargaining. We had planned to begin 
bargaining in November but postponed due to COVID 
precautions.

We shared our bargaining proposals with the employer, and 
they shared theirs with us. We agreed to schedule our next 
meetings for February 18 and 19.

Remember, your negotiating team is here to represent 
you! We’ll keep you informed all throughout the bargaining 
process. Visit aupe.org/user/register to make sure you 
receive our bargaining update and other important union 
news.

Please reach out to your negotiating team or AUPE 
resource staff if you have any questions about bargaining.
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STRATHCONA COUNTY NEGOTIATING TEAM:
Derek Probst derekpr70@gmail.com
Curtis Hopkins 780-863-6811 or merc6801@yahoo.ca
Lynda Hajas 780-668-3527 or lmhajas@ymail.com
Darcy Hajas 780-803-2170 or darcy.hajas@live.ca

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF:
Merryn Edwards Negotiator, m.edwards@aupe.org
Tracy Noble Organizer, t.noble@aupe.org
Alexander Delorme Communications, a.delorme@aupe.org


